
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear  
 
BAWTRY ROAD, BLYTH – PROPOSED 40MPH SPEED LIMIT ORDER 2024 (TRO 1273A) – 
PUBLIC ADVERT 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd, working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council, is proposing to 
introduce a new 40mph speed limit on A614 Bawtry Road, Blyth. It is proposed to change the existing 
derestricted speed limit to 40mph on the above road, north of Blyth. The consultation for the speed 
limit was previously sent out during April/May 2022. The consultation process requires that the speed 
limit is sealed and brought into force within 2 years of the scheme being advertised but unfortunately 
this has not taken place. Therefore, the scheme is being re-advertised, there are no changes to the 
previous consultation. 
 
The proposed 40mph speed limit will fulfil planning conditions associated with the new development 
to the west of Bawtry Road and facilitate the safe operation of a new junction and the wider Highway.  
 
The Advert will be published in the Nottingham Post and notices will be fixed on site. A plan showing 
the extents of the proposed 40mph Speed Limit is attached (Drawing Number H/JW/4739/01) along 
with a copy of the site notice. 
 
Any observations on these proposals should reach me in writing, either by letter or email, by 22nd 
August 2024. If your comments are in the form of an objection to the proposals, please clearly state 
this and the reasons for your objection. If the objection cannot be resolved, it will be reported through 
the County Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. 
 
Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. If you’d 
like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: 
www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/.   
 
Yours          Please Scan QR Code  
 

Jo Wilkinson  
     
Jo Wilkinson (Mrs) 
Highway Improvements Co-Ordinator 
Via East Midlands Ltd 
  
Tel: 0115 977 2947 
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
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H/JW/TRO1273A/2150924 

Date: 22nd July 2024 
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